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CRIMESAMENDMENT BILL 1994

GOVERNMENTAMENDMENTS

GeneralOutline

Theseamendmentshavebeenpreparedto obviatethe needfor consequential
amendmentsto otherCommonwealthlegislationwhich referto the conspiracy
sectionsof theCrimesAct 1914.(sections86 ands.86A).

The Bill proposedthe deletionof theold conspiracysectionsandplacedthenew
conspiracysectionsnearthe beginningof the CrimesAct atproposedsection
7B. This placedtheprovisionalongsidesimilar provisionssuchas those
concerningattemptandincitement.

On reflection theproposedmoveof the provisionhadthepotentialof confusing
practitionersandcreatedtheneedfor a largenumberof consequential
amendmentsto otherActs which havemanycross-referencesto the CrimesAct
conspiracyprovisions.

The amendmentaddressesthis by proposingthe new conspiracyprovision
shouldbelocatedat section86 andensuringthat referenceselsewhereto
sections86 and86Awill meanthat theyare referencesto new section86. The
changewill maketheBill easierto use.

FINANCIAL IMPACT

Theamendmentsarenot expectedto haveanyfinancial impacton Government
expenditure.
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NOTESON CLAUSES 4
Amendment(l’

This amendmentto Clause6 omitsthe newconspiracyprovisionproposed

section7B. Thisenablesit to be moved.

AmendmentQi

This amendmentto Clause9 providesfor themovementof thenew conspiracy
provision to section86. Thenew section86 is identicalto what was proposed
for sectionlB (thereforeit alsominorsthe Model Criminal Codeconspiracy
provision)exceptit hasan additionalsubsectionto obviatethe needfor
consequentialamendments.

Theadditional subsection,proposedsubsection86(10)providesthat in anylaw
of the Commonwealthreferencesto sections86 and86Aof the CrimesAct
shouldbetakento be referencesto proposednewsection86. This will be
readily apparentto thoseusingtheprovisionbecausetheotherActs already
referthem to section86.
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